
Dear [Beneficiary's Name], 

We hope this message finds you well. As part of our ongoing efforts to improve our services and 

better meet the needs of our beneficiaries, we would like to hear your feedback. 

Your opinion is invaluable to us, and we would greatly appreciate it if you could take a few 

minutes to share your thoughts regarding the support you have received from [NGO Name]. 

We would like to know: 

• How satisfied are you with the services provided? 

• What aspects of our program have been most beneficial to you? 

• Are there any areas where you feel we could improve? 

• Any additional comments or suggestions? 

Please respond by [insert deadline]. Your feedback will help us enhance our programs and 

support more individuals like yourself. 

Thank you for your time and your trust in us. 

Warm regards, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Position] 

[NGO Name] 

[Contact Information] 


